
 

 
STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: February 3, 2025 

MEETING TYPE: Regular Council meeting  

SUBMITTED BY: S. Perry 

AGENDA CAPTION: [Introduce new Sergeants by: [Chief, Steve Perry] 

 

Background Information 

On January 3, 2025, the Hutchins Police department held a promotional exam for two vacant Sergeant 
positions.  Pedro Moreno has been with the department since 2020 and has a total of 7 1/2 years of Law 
Enforcement experience.  Adrian Mc Cowan has been with the department since 2021 and has 3 ½ 
years of experience.  Both Officers successfully passed the written exam and are more than qualified to 
move into the role of patrol Sergeant.   

Operational Impact 

N/A 

Legal Review 

N/A 

Staff Recommendation  

N/A 

Supporting Documentation and Attachments 

N/A 


